OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER
FOR HUMBERSIDE
DECISION RECORD
Decision Record Number: 27/2019

Title: Temporary Digital Innovation Team — Funding request

Executive Summary: Report submitted seeking funding of £127,290 for the
creation of a temporary Digital Innovation team within the Corporate Development
Branch from the Performance Improvement Reserve.

Decision: That funding of £127,290 be provided from the Performance
Improvement Reserve to support the costs of the temporary Digital Innovation
Team.

Background Report: Open

' Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside

| confirm | have considered whether or not | have any personal or prejudicial interest
in this matter and take the proposed decision in compliance with my code of conduct.
Any such interests are recorded below.

The above request has my approval.

Signature Date 07.08.2019




The proposed structure is:-

Digital Lead
1 x Superintendent
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Digital Innovation Manager
1 x Chief Inspector
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Digital Innovation Co-
ordinator
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Digital Support Officer
1xScaled4/6

4, Financial Implications

The additional funding current required to establish the Digital Innovation Team is
£127,290. This will cover the costs of the Digital Innovation Manager and Digital
Innovation Coordinator. The costs of the Digital Support Officer will be met form
existing budget provision r ot
5. People Implications

If initial PCC support is secured the recruitment process will commence immediately.
The long term sustainability of the programme will be addressed and this will be
considered alongside the IS Review and development of supporting IS Strategy.

6. Risk

There is a risk if the recommendation is not supported that the Force will miss the
opportunities to develop this key area of activity.

7. Consultation

DCC Rowley supports the proposal which was agreed at COG on 19 June 2019.
8. Communication

Any key communication messages will be delivered if the proposal is supported.
9. Equality & Diversity Impact Assessment

There is no EIA required for this proposal, as it has no EIA implications if normal
recruitment policies are maintained.



